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• No school Mass this week:  The annual priest's convocation is here in Myrtle Beach this year.  Mass will be held at 6 pm, 
Jan 14 & 15.  The Bishop will celebrate Mass and many of the priests will concelebrate.  Our school families are invited and 
encouraged to attend.   

• MAP testing will continue through the week.  Please be sure your child has a good breakfast and arrives to school on 
time.  Middle schoolers, be sure to charge your iPads! Thank you!  

• 2nd Quarter ended Monday, Jan. 13.  Report cards will go home in next week’s Wednesday folder. 

• PTO Meeting: Thursday, Jan. 16!  We will review the success of this year’s Taste of the Town. Mrs. Rudden will hold a study 
hour for middle school basketball players during the PTO meeting, so parents can attend after the basketball games that 
evening.   

• Basketball News:  Thank you to all the parents and fans who come out to support us!  Our next home game is Thursday.   

• RSVP to Family Prom!  Our kick-off to Catholic Schools week will be an 80’s Prom!  Mark your calendars for Friday evening, 
January 24 from 6-8 pm.  We will have great food, 80’s style games (including Atari!) and DJ Coach Sugar T-Rollings!      
Make plans to join us!  Please RSVP by January 15.                                                                      

• Spelling Bee today at 1pm in the school cafeteria. 

• Middle School Reward Lunch is this Thursday. The Kurbside Katering Food Truck will be here. Eligible students were 
emailed the menu today by Mrs. Lewis.  Deadline to order is this Wed., 1/15.  All lunches will be charged to FACTS.  

• 4th Grade Coffee Hour:  Thursday, Jan. 16, 8:10 am, in the Religious Ed Building.  Bring your ideas and have a cup of 
coffee with some of the other 4th grade parents! 

• Geography Bee is this Thursday at 1pm in the school cafeteria. 

• 8th Grade Parent Meeting, Friday, January 17, 3:10 in the 8th grade room.  We will review the itinerary, payment 
schedule, and details of the 8th grade trip to Washington, DC. 

• No School January 20:  We will celebrate the Martin Luther King Holiday. 

• Catholic Schools Week begins January 27:  Please refer to the schedule coming home today.  Beach Walk donation 
envelopes and permission slips are in today’s folder.  Please encourage your child to raise money for the hungry in our area.  

• Boxtops News:  Thanks so much for sending in Boxtops!  Our school has earned $200.70 so far this year!  Boxtops will be 
going digital.  Go to boxtops4education.com to sign up.  If you still have cut out boxtops please send them in as soon as 
possible.  We appreciate your support!  

• Carline News:  Be sure your car is in park when loading and unloading children.  Remain in park until the whistle blows and 
Coach tells you to go.  Do not talk or text on your cell phone in carline.  Many people are ignoring this rule.  Your child’s 
safety is very important to us.  Please help us keep them safe.  

“Do you want to do something beautiful for God?  There is a person who needs 
you.  This is your chance.” ~ St. Mother Theresa
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